* SPECIAL SHIPPING INSTRUCTIONS *

The U.S. Postal Service, in Washington DC, has implemented procedures to
eradicate any possibility of anthrax contamination. Unfortunately, this may damage
your medium when it is returned to us. Therefore, we have enclosed a Federal
Express label for you to use. If you decide not to submit your data by using the
Internet method, this is the method you must use to return your data to us.

**Note : If you do not use the Federal Express label we have provided you and use
your own label, you will be charged for the shipment.

When you are ready to ship the data, please call 800-GOFEDEX
(800-463-3339), request pick up services and use the FedEx label we have
provided. This Federal Express service will be provided without cost to you.

If you have any questions regarding the Federal Express service, please do not
hesitate to call Steve Bittner or Colette Heiston at 800-221-1829.



